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Ambassadors' Visit 
We were honoured to showcase the work we 
do at Prairie Gleaners to three distinguished 
guests who visited our facility in early 
October. Their Excellencies, Ambassador 
Balint Odor of Hungary, Ambassador Kali 
Pokhrel of Nepal and Janice Miller, High 
Commissioner of Jamaica are shown below 
with our Board President viewing some of the 
donated produce on hand in our facility 
cooler. Considering the current refugee crisis 
in Europe and the recent earthquake in Nepal 
the availability of Gleaners food aid was quite 
relevant to the Ambassadors of Hungary and 
Nepal. 

 
A gift for those who are blessed - 

to bless others 
We all know people who are difficult to buy 
for at Christmas time, because there isn't 
much they need or want. May we suggest a 
gift of food In Honour of that person. It works 
like this; you could make a donation of $100 
to Prairie Gleaners, which is the cost to 
produce 2000 meals. We would then provide 
you with a card to give to the person in lieu of 
a gift. Inside the card the wording would be 
as follows:    

MERRY CHRISTMAS ! 
A gift towards food production is helping to 
provide life-giving nutrition to those in need 

around the world. A donation to Prairie 
Gleaners Society has been made for this 

purpose in honour of persons name,  
by your name 

Contact us by e-mail (see below) or pick up a 
request card at the plant for an In Honour gift. 

 
 
 

 
Annual Harvest Supper & Fundraiser 

We enjoyed another great turnout at our 
annual Harvest Supper at the end of 
September. This is our opportunity each year 
to experience a bowl of Gleaners soup. 
THANK YOU to all our volunteers and 
supporters who give of their time and 
finances to allow production to continue each 
year.  

 
listening to the presentation 

 
Holidays Plant Closure 

Please make note of the fact the Prairie 
Gleaners will be closed on the following dates 

Remembrance Day 
Wednesday November 11  

and for the Christmas & New Year's season 
our last day of production will be:  

Saturday, December 19, 2015 
and we will reopen on: 

Wednesday, January 6, 2016 
 
 

The  Prairie Gleaners accepts its mandate from 
Isaiah 58:10  - If you give food to the hungry and 
satisfy those who are in need, then the darkness 
around you will turn to the brightness of noon. 

 
We are a charitable not-for-profit society 

Registered Charity #  85950 4524 RR0001 
e-mail    info@prairiegleaners.com 

phone    403-580-9432 (admin office) 
   403-526-5240 (plant)  

www.prairiegleaners.com  
 

Mailing address:  
P.O. Box 656, Medicine Hat, AB. T1A 7G6. 
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